
MADE A PUBLIC NOTICE EBARB WATERWORKS DISTRICT 
MINUTES FOR MEETING HELD ON OCTOBER 14, 2021 @ 5:30 PM 

Ebarb Waterworks District held its regular monthly meeting on August 12, 2021, at 5:30 P.M. at the office on hwy 191. 

President PM Woods called the meeting to order. Members present were PM Woods, Pete Nugent, Donald Garcie, Danny 

Lopez, and Robert Conyer. Operator/Manager Gilberto Limon was also present.   

Pete made a motion to approve the minutes of the 9/23/2021 regular meeting and Danny seconded the motion. All were 

in favor. Motion passes. 

There were no guests to acknowledge.  

There was no reason to amend the agenda.  

Robert made a motion to pay all approved monthly bills. Pete seconded the motion. All were in favor. Motion passes.  

The cpa report looked good, the board discussed it.  

There was no attorney’s report.  

The president reported there was going to be a mini LRWA conference in Alexandria and that Gilbert and Joannie were 

attending.  

The operator reported that he had gotten the Platt for Crooks Lane and told the board the developer was moving our 

water line and he wanted us to pay for half of the cost. Board discussed it and will have our attorney send him a letter 

explaining that the line has been there 20+ years and that we have no obligation to pay for moving it and if he wanted it 

moved he would have to bear the cost of it himself.  

There was no old business currently.  

There was no new business currently.  

Pete made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Danny seconded the motion. All were in favor. Motion passes.


